
An Online Interactive Meeting to Sensitize CoMUI Alumni on the New Student Hostel Project 

Dear College of Medicine, University of Ibadan (CoMUI) Alumni, Elders, Friends & Colleagues,

On Friday 31 March 2023, at 9pm Nigerian Time, we would like to have an online Meeting with all 
alumni but with a special request that Representatives of each CoMUI Class please attend this meeting.

Objectives of the meeting are to:
1. Give a comprehensive update on all donations received so far including categories of donors 
(Platinum, Gold, Silver & Bronze)
2. Give a comprehensive update on the project (including funds spent)
3. Answer questions, queries, concerns, and comments that alumni have about the project (This will 
include meeting with the Project Manager)
4. Request that each alumnus donates a minimum of N1 Million (this can be paid in tranches)4. Request that each alumnus donates a minimum of N1 Million (this can be paid in tranches)
5. Strategize on ways to encourage each alumnus to give and on how this can be best achieved 
6. Address any other issues that might come up during the meeting

We look forward to welcoming you to the meeting. 
Please ensure that your Class Representative attends this crucial meeting. 
We plan to have a roll call of Classes.

Please watch out for the Zoom Link.

Sincerely,

Professor Emmanuel Otolorin, MBBS Class of 1972
President, Ibadan College of Medicine Alumni Association Worldwide (ICOMAA-WW)

Professor Gbemisola Oke nee Aderinokun, BDS Class of 1981
Co-Chair, Building Committee Student Hostel Project

Major General (rtd) Dr. Obashina Ogunbiyi, mni, MBBS Class of 1982
Co-Chair, Building Committee Student Hostel ProjectCo-Chair, Building Committee Student Hostel Project

Professor Olayinka Omigbodun nee Banjo
Provost, College of Medicine, University of Ibadan (CoMUI), MBBS Class of 1985

SAVE-THE-DATE
LET US GATHER ONLINE ON FRIDAY 31 MARCH 2023, AT 9PM NIGERIAN TIME

College of Medicine, University of Ibadan (CoMUI)


